EPUS Agenda March 6, 2009
EPUS met on March 6 to discuss the RPT Policy revisions with David Moon. There are some questions about how the Regents will interpret our use of Professional Practice. David will gather more information and we will meet again in March or early April to continue discussion of the RPT Policy revisions. 
We discussed having the Provost report to faculty representative assembly on the implementation of the RTP Taskforce recommendations. The following motion is being put forth by EPUS making this request. 

EPUS makes the following motion:

Faculty Representative Assembly recommends that the Provost reports at least yearly to the Faculty Representative Assembly on the implementation of the adopted changes in the reappointment, tenure, and promotion processes. The provost will report on progress of implementation, positive outcomes of changes, and any negative unintended consequences of the changes. This yearly reporting will continue for at least a 5 year period. 

We also briefly discussed having a motion for faculty representative assembly concerning the use of on-line recommendations. Although EPUS has not done a full review of the pros and cons of issue, we believe it is important that the assembly provide information to the provost on the thoughts of the faculty. Thus EPUS makes the following motion:

The Faculty Representative Assembly is in favor of FCQs being administered using an on-line process.

